

GOVERNMENT HOUSE BERMUDA

H.E. Ms Rena Lalgie Governor and Commander-in-Chief

24 May 2023

The Hon E David Burt JP, MP Premier Cabinet Office 105 Front Street Hamilton HM 12

Dear Premior,

I have been asked to convey the following message from His Majesty The King to you and the people of Bermuda:

"I extend my warmest congratulations to your Premier, and the people of Bermuda as it marks its national day.

I look forward to the continuing warm friendship, and the strong and close partnership that we share, working together for prosperity, democracy and peace, as we face these challenging times.

As you, and the people of Bermuda, celebrate today, my wife joins me in sending you our warmest good wishes for the year ahead.

CHARLES R."